
 OPEN 

 EVENING
 WEDNESDAY 24  SEPTEMBER: 4-6PM 

TH

We’re excited to welcome Year 5 and Year 6 pupils
and their families to our forthcoming Open Event at
The Elizabethan Academy!

Come and explore our vibrant school community through
guided tours, hands on activities, and engaging
conversations with our friendly staff and students.

 It’s a fantastic opportunity to discover what makes our
academy special and to get a real feel for life at
Elizabethan. 

WE CANT WAIT TO MEET YOU !

www.elizabethan.notts.sch.uk 

office@elizabethan.notts.sch.uk 

Hallcroft Road, Retford DN22 7PY


